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From: Judith Huck <judithhuck@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 8:16 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2883

Dear Legislators, 
 
We encourage your support of HB 2883 to reduce/eliminate the use of polystyrene food containers.  
 
We don’t need to use very short term use containers that will be discarded and yet stay in existence for many, many 
years.  
 
Thank you for helping Oregon and our planet.  
 
Judith & Joe Huck 
Portland 


